
August 10, 1983 

ERRATA 

TO: ALL-COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT: FOOD STAMP MASS CHANGE NOTICE 

REFERENCE: ALL-COUNTY LETTER NUMBER .83-81, DATED 8/10/83 

The attachment to All-County Letter No. 83-81, dated August 10, 1983, 
made reference to Emergency Cash Assistance. This should be corrected 
to read "Entrant Cash Assistance". 

Please include on the notice immediately following the general toll 
free number, the following sentence: 

"For the deaf only, call TDD 1-800-952-8349". 
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